
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  9-11-21 
Meeting Minutes 
 
Vice President Carl Fox called the meeting to order at 11:25. Other officers present were 
Bill Lehr, Randy West, and Cheri Anglin.  It was noted that a quorum was established with 
22. 
 
Randy gave a safety presentation competency and proficiency, noting an accident 
involving a 172 last year and the progress Dan Gryder has made with "Aviation 101." 
 
Carl thanked Jim for lunch today.  Regina will provide lunch next month. 
 
Regina moved that the August minutes be accepted, Bill Lehr seconded it, and they were 
approved. 
 
The activities committee reported that the Wings over Winston fly-in is on the date of our 
next meeting.  The Slobovia Pumpkin Drop is November 6.  Cheri mentioned that the CAF 
Aviation Open House September 25 and the Southern Heritage "Warbirds, Wings, and 
Wheels" is October 22-23. 
 
There were no new pilots or ratings. 
 
Bill Lehr gave the financial report.  We have $21,800 in the account with all hangars paid, 
but dues are still coming in. 
 
Boyd has been clearing the trees on the south side of the road and will continue to clear 
them out.  He needs lime to put on the runway.  Paul moved that we spend $600 for lime, 
Dr. Bob seconded it, and it was approved.  
 
Dr. Bob moved that the meeting be adjourned at 11:59. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Cheri Anglin 


